
Circuit Court Clerk Offers Online Juror Questionnaire 

 

The Clerk of the Circuit Court in Loudoun County is offering an online registration process to respond 

to the juror questionnaires that are mailed out to more than 30,000 Loudoun citizens.  The Jury Office 

implemented a new computer program that allows citizens who receive a questionnaire in the mail to 

respond to the questionnaire through the jury office’s website.  Responses are maintained in the jury 

office database which is used to determine the qualification of prospective jurors to serve on a jury in a 

circuit court trial.  

“Loudoun County is a web-enabled jurisdiction and we concluded that most citizens who receive juror 

questionnaires would prefer the convenience of completing the questionnaires online,”  said Gary M. 

Clemens, Clerk of the Circuit Court The computer program will reduce the amount of time it normally 

takes to review and process thousands and thousands of paper questionnaire forms.   

 


